
To Oregon Politicians, 

 

I am a legal gun owner and hunter. I also hold three state licenses for 

concealed carry, including in Oregon. The ability to defend oneself and 

family should never be impacted by the zealous determination of "gun 

haters" to restrict out second amendment rights. This is what is happening 

by the left wing, city dwellers that run our government in Oregon. 

 

SB 764 is clearly nothing more than an effort to eliminate lawful 

concealed carry in Oregon. The requirements proposed in the "dash-2" 

amendments are onerous, unnecessary and almost impossible to comply 

with. 

 

I strongly urge you to consider your constituents and not the deep pockets 

of New York billionaires who are promoting this harmful legislation and 

vote "NO" on the amended SB 764. 

  

SB 868 is an outrageous assault on liberty, private property and due 

process. As amended by the "dash 1" amendments it is far worse. 

 

Please vote against these and other gun control measure that only restrict 

honest citizens and their families, and never the criminal or the terrorist. 

Wake up to reality! 

 

 

Thomas T. McManus 

15161 Riverloop Dr E 

Bend, OR 97707 

541 323-6970 
 


